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May 9, 2023 Meeting

The A&P Committee met on Wednesday, May 3, 2023, at Trinity. Due to a technical issue, we 
were not able to complete the review of job descriptions and policies as had been planned.

The committee received an update report from Pastor Horner regarding his activities since the
last meeting was held in March; also discussed was a broad overview of the financial status 
of the church as of the end of April. Further discussion included the results of the safety 
survey recently completed for the church, and the impact it may have on staff.

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, June 7, 2023.


